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July 21, 2017

Is it the truth, is it fair to all concerned, will it build good will and better friendship, is it beneficial to all concerned.
-Rotary Four-Way Test

Happy Liberation to You All!
Hafa Adai Fellow Rotarians,

Rotary Year 2017-2018 is here!
Meeting called to order.

We have so much to look forward to this Rotary Year and the key is that we revisit the intent of our organization,
open up to new ideas, set new goals, and work in synergy with our District 2750 and our RI theme “Rotary: Making
a Difference.”

To help kick things off for this Rotary year, we had our installation of new officers and our first of many face-to-
face meetings on July 18, 2017 at the Three Squares Restaurant in Tamuning. Thank you to all who attended,
including our guest Rotarians from our sister clubs here in Guam. Amongst those in attendance from our sister
clubs, we had President Amier Younis of Northern Guam, President Marie Guerrero of the Guam Club,
President John Ibanez of Sunrise, Assistant District Secretary Dr. Anita Enriquez and of course our Assistant
District Governor Wayne Santos of Norther Guam. We certainly thank them for their presence and look forward
to their support of our club.

ADG Wayne has asked that we meet face-to-face at least every other week for the first 6 months of this Rotary year.
With that, we are brainstorming ideas for a venue to host our meetings and appreciate any insight you have to offer.
A suggestion was made my our ADS Dr. Anita to have our meetings at the Three Squares private room and maybe
do a light happy hour style (say 5pm-6:30pm) with some wine and appetizers. The target date for our second
meeting this year (first being the installation), is Friday, July 28, 2017.

Even before that meeting, let’s start thinking of ways we can jump-start our club’s fundraising efforts, in the hopes,
of course, of creating a larger footprint of service first to our island.

This year, we will Make a Difference. 1 call you to action and to join me!

Meeting Adjourned. Pictures from our installation are on the pages that follows

Yours in Rotary,

/sl Christopher A. Cruz
President, RY2017-2018
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eClub Officers 2017-2018
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ADG Wayne Santos addressmg the audience
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Attendees of our installation event
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Attendees of our installation event
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PP Kris presenting the club with her gift
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